
Greetings, 

 

After educating myself on this Bill “ Freedom to read ACT “ I believe the intention of this bill 
is an attempt to limit parents’ rights and it is a bill in poor taste and misleading. I believe 
this bill is an attempt to allow our children to have access to more and more pornographic 
books ( which they already to in some schools in MD ) without having the hassle of being 
challenged by parents and or others that just do not want these types of books in the hands 
of our youth. 

 

I ask you to vote unfavorably for SB0738. 

 

Thanks, 

Melissa Idleman 


